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PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION AGENDA REPORT 

 

 

DATE:  JULY 20, 2023   

 

TO:  MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION 

 

FROM: DEBBIE LARSON, PUBLIC SAFETY COORDINATOR 

  MICHAEL W. DYER, PUBLIC SAFETY AND EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS 

MANAGER  

  

SUBJECT: LAW ENFORCEMENT SERVICES CONTRACT  

 

MEETING  

DATE:   JULY 24, 2023 

 

 

PRESENTATION: 

 

City Manager Kindon Meik will review the Law Enforcement Services Contract with the 

Public Safety Commission.  

 

   

BACKGROUND: 

 

The City of Calabasas contracts with Los Angeles County for municipal law 

enforcement services.  The term of the current agreement is from July 1, 2019 to June 

30, 2024.  The agreement may be renewed for another 5 years at the option of the 

County Board of Supervisors with the consent of the City. 

 

Each year the City is able to set sheriff service levels in the community through the 

Service Level Authorization form or SD-AD-575.  The City contracts for Deputy Service 

Units (minutes/hours not deputies).  Deputy Service Units include indirect costs 

associated with law enforcement services (station leadership, dispatch, admin support, 

vehicle, etc.)  The City may also contract for special assignment deputies and 

supplemental positions.  Costs associated with deputies and other personnel are set by 

the County in the Master Rate Sheet that accompanies the SH-AD 575. 

 

REQUESTED ACTION:   

 

The Public Safety Commission will review and make recommendations as necessary.  

             

 

ATTACHMENT: LA County Sheriff Contract July 24, 2023 – PowerPoint Presentation 


